
Wells Library, E546     1320 E 10th St. Room E546     Bloomington, IN 47405-7104     (812)855- 8853    fax (812)855-4266 

December 20, 2019 

Dear prospective graduate student: 

It is my pleasure to invite you to Getting You into Indiana University (GU2IU), a campus recruitment program for 
prospective underrepresented and minority students interested in pursuing a Ph.D. or M.F.A. at Indiana University (IUB) 
Bloomington. The three-day event will be held on the IUB campus, begins Sunday, April 19, 2020, and ends on Tuesday, 
April 21, 2020. This is an all-expense paid trip for selected highly qualified applicants including air fare, lodging, and 
meals. Participants will learn more about IU’s Ph.D. and M.F.A. programs, research opportunities and funding options. 
Additionally, participants will meet with faculty, staff and current graduate students, attend sessions on preparing 
competitive applications for graduate admission, explore campus cultural centers, and take a campus tour.  

Participants must be US citizens or permanent residents who are juniors, seniors, master’s level students in good academic 
standing; or, degreed professionals interested in pursuing a PhD or MFA at Indiana University Bloomington.   

The application process for “Getting You into IU” consists of:  
(1) a completed application: click HERE which will ask you to (a) provide demographic information;

(b) provide a brief summary of your academic and research experiences; (c) identify your prospective PhD or 
MFA program; and, (d) list the names of three IUB faculty members you wish to meet during your visit

(2) email a copy of your curriculum vitae (CV) and unofficial transcript; and,
(3) faculty nomination (highly recommended but not required).  Forward the following nomination link to your faculty  
mentor to complete: click HERE.

Applications and supporting documents must be submitted and received by March 4, 2020. 
For additional information, visit http://graduate.indiana.edu/about/diversity/visit-iu.shtml  

Please direct any questions to agep@indiana.edu or (812) 855-6752.  We look forward to “Getting You into IU”. 

Sincerely, 

Bianca D. Evans-Donaldson, Ph.D. 
Assistant Dean, Diversity and Inclusion 
Indiana University Graduate School 
Wells Library 
1320 E. 10th St., Rm E546 
Bloomington, IN 47405 
Tel: 812-855-6752 
Fax: 812-855-4266 
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https://iu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3dQC01wsagRGTPv



